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The Director,

Defence Signals Division,
C/- Defence Registry,
Victoria Barracks,
MELBOURNE,

SHOAL BAY RECEIVING STATION

The attached copies of correspondence indicate
that consideration is being given to a second major road
outlet from Darwin by 1980 which would cut across the
southern part of the three-mile radius buffer zone. It
would be appreciated if you would forward comments on the
possible effect of traffic and urban development on the
Receiver Station. If traffic is not considered to be a
hazard to reception it might be possible to insert a
clause in the leases within the three-mile radius zone on
similar lines to NTA letter 65/141 dated 8th November, 1967
which stated that any electrical equipment used on these
portions (which could cause interference to Coonawarra West
Receiver Station) shall be screened in a manner satisfactory
to the Administration to prevent road interference.
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